
 

 

 

 

URGENT:  Lead Screening Survey, Please Respond 
 

   

 

 

  This is an important survey regarding perceived barriers and possible solutions in lead 

 screening for children. Your feedback will be combined with nationally recognized providers to 

 help drive the development on  programs and interventions that will increase lead screening in 

 children.  The survey should take you less than 3 minutes to complete.   

 

  All of your responses will remain confidential and will only be reported in aggregate.   

 Thank you in advanced for your participation. 
 

 

 

 

   MO’s Link:  https://centene.qualtrics.com/SE/?SID=SV_6fMbsZMG5FdM7vn 
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